Weekly Routines:

Home readers: Your child is welcome to
borrow a book from school to read at home.
They can change their book on any day.
Your child also has access to some apps
which allow them to read books online.

Spellings: Will be sent out weekly on a
Monday and tested the following Monday.
We will be setting spellings using our new
app: Showbie. (Information about Showbie
will follow shortly).

Homework: Will be sent out on a Friday. It
will be due in on a Wednesday. We will be
setting homework using our new app:
Showbie. (Information about Showbie will
follow shortly).







